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Comments: I am writing in support of the continued use of tow boats on Lake Saganaga. I am a 79 year old

property owner of a small family property on the Canadian side of this border lake. We have been property

owners on Saganaga for since 1954. Without the services of businesses like Voyageur Canoe Outfitters, our 70

years of low impact cabin ownership is in jeopardy. This service is a lifeline for us. In addition, the very size of

Saganaga and its sometimes extreme roughness, often makes it an dangerous for canoeists. Having a tow boat

to Hook Island or American Point allows a safe entry and exit to a wilderness experience. Please allow motorized

tow service on Lake Saganaga.

 


